Good Evening, Frazier Families! This is your principal, Ms. Bowser. I hope everyone enjoyed our Spring Break.  We want to return showing our excellence.  Car rider parents, please remember to monitor your speed driving on Galway and in the school driveway.  Safety is key.  Bus rider parents, please remind students of expectations while riding the bus- remain seated, keep hands and feet to selves, keep any food items closed and in backpacks, and use inside voices and kind words.  Please ensure students get plenty of rest as we finish the year strong. 

All students in grades 3-5, should be able to read for an hour at a time.  Our students must have stamina to be successful on the end of year assessments. Also, please have students study math facts, memorize math facts and/or use strategies to solve math facts.  We have approximately six weeks before students begin taking the end of year assessments.  We need students at school on time, every day for the whole day.  Frazier is working hard to improve our state report card grade from a D to a C or higher; we missed it by two points last year.  We need you and we can’t do it without you and your support.

This week…

Tues.- In-School Ensemble will perform for our upper grades

Wed.- 3rd Grade will take the Reading IA

Thurs.- 4th Grade will take the Reading IA

That’s all for this week, have a great evening!
